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Post-Survey Questions

OTIP designed a survey instrument for grantees to administer to educators and other local educational 
agency (LEA) staff to collect information for the grantee’s quarterly performance reports. Results from 
the survey will be reported to OTIP in aggregate; OTIP does not intend to collect raw data from the 
surveys.

Human Trafficking Training of Trainers

Post-Survey Only

1. How confident are you that you have the skills needed to train [insert audience] on this program? 
(Likert-type scale: (1) not at all confident; (2) slightly confident; (3) moderately confident; (4) 
very confident)

2. How satisfied are you with the information you gained from this training? (Likert-type scale: (1) 
not at all satisfied; (2) slightly satisfied; (3) moderately satisfied; (4) very satisfied)

3. To what extent do you agree or disagree with the following statements. (Likert-type scale: (1) 
strongly disagree; (2) disagree; (3) agree; (4) strongly agree)

a. The training was well organized.
b. The presenters/trainers were well prepared.
c. The training materials were useful.

PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT OF 1995 (Pub. L. 104-13) STATEMENT OF PUBLIC BURDEN: Through this
information collection, ACF is gathering data on your grant program to understand the extent to which you fulfilled 
required program activities, the design and effectiveness of the program, and to inform technical assistance needs. 
Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 5 minutes per respondent, 
including the time for reviewing instructions, answering any questions, and providing the required responses. This 
collection of information is voluntary. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to 
respond to, a collection of information subject to the requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, unless it
displays a currently valid OMB control number. If you have any comments on this collection of information, please 
contact Vera Kiefer, ACF Office on Trafficking in Persons, by email at Vera.Kiefer @acf.hhs.gov. 


